
Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School 
Circular 18-084/E12 

5th December, 2018 

 
Dear P.1 Parents, 

Circular on Visiting Ocean Park and Opening Ceremony of Christmas 
 

  To enable students to learn outside the classroom, and enhanced students' learning 

experience, our school will arrange a visiting activity in the Ocean Park. Enhancing students’ 

understanding of animals, marine ecology and conservation, students will visit different exhibition 

halls in the park. On the same day, students will join a McDull music theatre show“McDull‧

Fishball On The Run”about Christmas to know more about the origin of Christmas and Hong 

Kong animation. Details are as follows: 

 

Date 11th December, 2018 (Tuesday) 

Venue Ocean Park 

Participant P.1 students 

Dressing School Winter Sport Uniform 

Transportation Coach (Provided by the Ocean Park) 

Fee Free of charge 

Content Morning Explore the Ocean Park 

Afternoon The opening ceremony of Christmas Activity 

Remarks 1. Lunch should be arranged on their own. (Self pay) 

2. Students will be dismissed from school according to the usual timetable. 

 
For any enquiries, please contact Miss. Tam Sze Wah. 

 
 
 
                   Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

 

Chow Kim Ho 
Principal 
 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School 

Reply Slip of Circular 18-084/E12 <Please return it to class teacher> 

Circular on Visiting Ocean Park and Opening Ceremony of Christmas 
 
Dear Principal,  
 
 
I have acknowledged the Circular on Visiting Ocean Park and Opening Ceremony of Christmas. 

Opinion:                                                                     

Student’s Name:  Parent’s Signature:  

Class:  Date:   


